

## EXECUTIVE REPORT

## **EXECUTIVE REPORT – CHIEF SHOP STEWARD/OFFICE COORDINATOR**

## **ANNUAL REPORT**

March 15, 2016 Greetings,

The last year has been full of challenges, opportunities, and successes. Union personnel will come and go, and there is a collective need for the membership to work on common goals to ensure the hard work done by others before us, is maintained, enhanced, and expanded upon. We are all in this together; let's be kind to each other; be the best person you can be.

Here are some typical meetings attended by the Chief Shop Steward:

- Executive Membership
- General Membership
- Shop Stewards
- Members
- Executive
- National Representative
- Bargaining Committee
- Community Savings Credit Union
- Communications Committee
- Joint Early Intervention Program Committee
- Return to Work
- Medical Accommodation
- Lunch & Learn
- Labour Management Cooperation Committee
- LMCC Layoff Subcommittee
- LMCC CUPE SD Subcommittee
- Contracting Out
- BCGEU/CCFA/CUPE
- Human Resources Representatives
- Vancouver Island District Council

## Recommendations:

- Transition/Succession planning: critical for the Union to function, grow, and improve
- Article 28/Letter of Agreement #3: continue to seek consultation with the Employer
- Casual Workers: in-depth analysis for the betterment of our precarious workers

With unity,

Dawn Svendsen

Chief Shop Steward/Office Coordinator

Camosun College Support Staff and Student Society Employees 1931 Argyle Avenue Victoria BC V8P 5J2



office: 250-370-3665 fax: 250-370-3668

email: <a href="mailto:cupe2081@camosun.bc.ca">cupe2081@camosun.bc.ca</a>

web: 2081.cupe.ca